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To Members of the Judiciary Committee 

 

I urge your support for SB149 that will provide long term support to our new refugee 

and immigrant neighbors. I want us to continue to be a welcoming community, one 

that values newcomers from across the world and helps them resettle and become 

part of the diverse fabric of our community. Their needs are great, and Oregon needs 

to stand with them. 

 

 


